
 

   

 

                   

  

This week we have been 

learning about division by 

using empty number lines, 

circles and drawing equal 

groups.    Olivia 2R 

 

Children have been very busy learning in Maths. 

Across school they have been learning about 

measurement, fractions, decimals, sharing and 

division. Article 28/29 

Children across school spoke positively about 

Maths and they found Maths fun and 

challenging.  

We have been learning to do 

dividing on an empty number 

line, the number of jumps we 

made gave us the answer. I 

found this a good way to find 

my answer. Xavier 2M 

 

 

I found this lesson very 

interesting because we 

learnt 10 tenths = 1 

whole, 10 hundredths 

= 1 tenth and 10 

thousandths = 1 

hundredth. – Aiza 5K 

 

 

  

In Year 1 this week we have been 

looking at tens and units and how 

many tens make up a number. 

We have also been measuring 

capacity and volume.  

 

 

In Year 3 we 

have been 

using the 

fraction wall, 

Cuisenaire 

rods and 

strawberry 

laces to 

understand 

equivalent 

fraction.  

In 6JM Maths group, we 

learned how to find areas of 

irregular shapes by collecting a 

range of different sized leaves 

in the forest. Anaaya and 

Shuaib 6JM 

In Nursery we have been ordering 

numbers from 1 to 10 and finding 

the correct amount of items, such as 

cubes to match a number.  

In Reception we have 

been looking at 

subitising numbers to 

5 and subitising two 

groups of numbers 

and combining them 

as well as number 

bonds to 10.  


